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Dear Parent/Carer (Year 2) 

 

Year 2 – ‘The Faraway Tree’ Class Picnic – Thursday 18th July 2024 

 

As part of our class reading, Year 2 have been enjoying reading ‘The Faraway Tree’.  As an end to the 

school year, the children are invited to a class picnic, on Thursday 18th July 2024, dressed as one of the 

characters from the story!  The children do not need to purchase a costume, please look at what the 

children have in their wardrobes already – Beth and Frannie wear summer dresses and Joe wears shorts 

and a T-shirt or a cotton shirt.  There are fairies and a naughty pixie, Moon-face, and of course 

Saucepan Man! 

 

On the day, the children will be offered a drink of lemonade with jam sandwiches and some delicious 

‘Google Buns’ (sweet treats)! 

 

We have records of dietary requirements and allergies but if your child is unable to eat any of the above 

foods, please let us know.  Recipes will be sent via SeeSaw for you to check before confirming. 

 

For those who have not read them, these marvellous books revolve around an enormous tree in the midst 

of the Enchanted Woods.  This is home to a host of magical beings — including the clattery Saucepan 

Man, friendly Moon-face and gentle Silky.  The very top of this tree leads to strange and wonderful 

lands, and the children never know whether they will encounter a scowling giant or a friendly fairy when 

they climb up the ladder through the clouds.  The best moments in the book are when Joe, Bessie and 

Frannie sample Moon-face’s Google Buns and Silky’s pop biscuits: “Come on,” said Moon-face. “Come 

and eat a Google Bun and see what you think of it.” 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Hannah Stephenson 

Head Teacher 

 

On behalf of the Year 2 Team 


